
 

 

 

May 9, 2024 

 

The Honorable Chris Van Hollen 

Chair 

U.S. Senate Committee on Appropriations 

Subcommittee on Financial Services and 

General Government 

Washington, DC 20510 

 

The Honorable Bill Hagerty 

Ranking Member 

U.S. Senate Committee on Appropriations 

Subcommittee on Financial Services and 

General Government 

Washington, DC 20510 

Dear Chair Van Hollen and Ranking Member Hagerty, 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has a pecuniary interest in any of the 

congressionally directed spending items that I have requested in the Fiscal Year 2025 Financial 

Services and General Government Appropriations bill, consistent with the requirements of 

paragraph 9 of Rule XLIV of the Standing Rules of the Senate. I further certify that none of the 

entities for which I have requested congressionally directed spending are for-profit entities. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mazie K. Hirono 

United States Senator 



Hirono, Mazie(D-HI) Financial Services and General Government
Congressionally Directed Spending Requests

Recipient Name Project Purpose Project
Location

Amount
Requested

($000)

University of
Hawaii-West Oahu

To support the digitization and cataloging of at-risk analog
videotape and film reels. 

City and County
of Honolulu HI

$550

University of Hawaii at
Manoa

To support the Pacific Center for Innovative Manufacturing
(PaCIM) in providing small businesses with access to new
technologies. 

City and County
of Honolulu HI

$5,000

Malama Kauai To promote the Moloaa AINA Center (Food Hub Facility)
on the island of Kauai 

County of Kauai
HI

$165

Purple Maia Foundation To host a series of events to help women-owned small
businesses promote their products on the island of Maui. 

County of Maui
HI

$11

Maui Economic
Development Board
(MEDB)

To provide technical assistance for local businesses
seeking federal contracts in Hawaii. 

County of Maui
HI

$550
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